
 

HOLLAND MARSH LANDOWNER 

MEETING RELOCATION NOTICE 

Wednesday, August 9, 2023  

 3:00pm - 5:00pm or 7:00pm - 9:00pm  
 

 

 

The Wednesday, August 9 Landowner “Information” Meeting: Main 

Drain & Pumping Levy has been relocated to the Bradford West 

Gwillimbury Leisure Centre. 

 

Revised meeting location address:  

Bradford West Gwillimbury Leisure Centre 

Multi-Purpose Room (Upstairs)  

471 West Park Avenue, Bradford 

 

For additional information please contact: 

Ruth Westlake, Holland Marsh Drainage Board Coordinator 

Telephone: 905-778-4321 

Email: rwestlake@townofbwg.com 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation in this matter! 
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